
Kentfield School District Weekly News
Thursday, February 2, 2017

 Para español haga clic aquí. 

* El boletín se convierten utilizando Google Translate. Entendemos que esto no
es una traducción perfecta, sin embargo, esperamos que sea útil para las
familias de que hablan español. Si tiene alguna pregunta sobre la información,
póngase en contacto con nosotros.

Bacich News Kent News

News You Need

No School 2/20 - 2/24/2017
4th Grade Registration for next year's 5th Grade 2/15/2017 and 3/1/2017,
1:30-3 pm, Kent Office, paperwork in the Kent section below, and in Friday
Folders
Want to Make a Difference? 2017-2018 KSPTA Nominations Now Being
Accepted
2nd Annual Bacich Maker Night - Space Limited - Register Early - Helping
hands are appreciated - Volunteer

* Some email providers, such as Gmail, may clip the newsletter and readers must
click "view entire message" to read the complete newsletter.

Upcoming Events

Monday - 2/6/2017

5th Grade Walker Creek Trip
Bacich Site Council, 3-4 pm, Bacich Library
7th Grade Basketball at Davidson, Girls at 3:45, Boys at 4:45 pm
6th Grade Basketball at Kent, Girls at 3:45, Boys at 4:45 pm
ADEPT (Alcohol, Drugs Education Prevention Training) 6th-8th Grade

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bG3pibW263VMFATY6nPPlrz1A_xt95cv6FTqIwqS6AriZObRlAqtZGYgBifeHwMLuLGxyYRJLUOtnNe2P_SJLsNKrlzCgjmK_ZWcfbTFJqAhMIAsE1T5KZt7y7WCc_XcFvqc31pjZS4U4L2r45-eSJlPTtqs7vJZmAkoLKf4iKNczp6GZfwtUA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bG3pibW263VMFATY6nPPlrz1A_xt95cv6FTqIwqS6AriZObRlAqtZJb8jBko4DptXKx3ghgwfIuedmCI55_ocvCrMpEhS2uipUFOFCVuwlLV--5e5uY2ihPzxy507HOBNVG3f7Winb3Zy555ZWI4MGqeBwcQhnh_SrflQJJ4rEG4W02ckOF-AlupmRlXo1yHbjsSBuFAZkPgaJIlWSlBPCw3pExx3ASrzEE2KA-9XMUQbLSXBlXY4OyhqR-Vfe95EVq5ngkRj_Ob8sDCXEj5HJHHyvL1tv0Wh3nw7ZbXuGJgcuwvaihzfgCybL5UTH5sRO4qVi0sg2_b01vch1ZjrO2W7XPHJ-YXO6sKBwBnReIXNZRewUWLvA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bG3pibW263VMFATY6nPPlrz1A_xt95cv6FTqIwqS6AriZObRlAqtZJb8jBko4DpttksDaDBfcoLjcYLGeEGIyx9Jxob1zZYl1vIcqt48jxEhqj2N-QxFHucAD1GkjbL1o3HxGsQt54CupFUI0xbyBOjbGQwSoywuy4bgKiwaBI6qqPch5roywtdIb3l8OmAhsTaMPGjYNtH-vp5cE5fMbDYCFBWgXn-Di8EqXKFMsuk=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bG3pibW263VMFATY6nPPlrz1A_xt95cv6FTqIwqS6AriZObRlAqtZJb8jBko4Dpts5IMNoJ7856u_2NN-kKOs3niZAQU-CNirYmGK1lIbfHUZz-BLVcXDjaHQuYCg_mCw3IGcnLWuZzrvUqSInyA_4WeF6t9SArpQrGg9xc6-QxqZyu7gg3n8L3EpeySUPmFnu7J-huazZYH02apxa-knp_f8cYSzdjbTUC2Zekee19N3lCtrA3OTLttOjK-RcEhZ4cJMQ7VXtXY3V-pKSRtEQ==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bG3pibW263VMFATY6nPPlrz1A_xt95cv6FTqIwqS6AriZObRlAqtZJb8jBko4Dpt2DpSzBV5yFcN8h6tkqPuRc8dtSxJZlLnTlYFTBIFu0dgFqL_ok1DBgYlSRLeu3FEmUF1ZAyUsGWnE5LrXphcfjkVPQNRU3i2pli94jxdLnmQUyJsfLkqQiXceerQj3A5VOwNoePPDbyYFd65hDPVbJpBCOA_JUUj&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bG3pibW263VMFATY6nPPlrz1A_xt95cv6FTqIwqS6AriZObRlAqtZDwuvOPUr6_EqlmzQ7-vlWdwkgCdafGNJDDcTVHQvmQOuVCP8pcq-a1XYDogO167DZlO1mhQ89A_SXGhy7l7lb9MmNIyaeU84PWMWiXtU_nwRC4gD1VYlWo=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bG3pibW263VMFATY6nPPlrz1A_xt95cv6FTqIwqS6AriZObRlAqtZGL9E9Xfjgn104o9mXaauBB6VLvlbJBNXXKL1zEujf3pkLh-dDDnFXGVZNNrnCaZTKe4DVj5AEIWy-rlyDHlN02fQBUjosCVKXgXklD4GHzv&c=&ch=


Parent Night: February 6, 2017, 6:30-8 pm

Tuesday - 2/7/2017

8th Grade NAEP Testing 
5th Grade Walker Creek Trip
Kent Site Council, 3:30-4:30 pm, Kent Room 24
6th Grade Basketball at Kent, Girls at 3:45, Boys at 4:45 pm
KSPTA Parent Ed - Mindfulness, 6:30-8 pm, Bacich Library

Wednesday - 2/8/2017

5th Grade Walker Creek Trip
7th Grade Basketball at Kent, Girls 3:45, Boys 4:45 pm
Special Board Meeting, 4:15-6:15 pm, District Office

Thursday - 2/9/2017

5th Grade Walker Creek Trip
8th Grade Basketball at Kent, Girls 3:45, Boys 4:45 pm

Save The Date

2/15/2017 
4th Grade Proof of Registration for enrollment at the Kent Office, 1:30-
3 pm, scroll down to the Kent section for required paperwork
ELAC - English Learners Advisory Committee Family Literacy and
Pizza Night, 6-7:30 pm, Bacich Library

2/17/2017 - 4th Grade Rancho Day 
2/28/2017 - Bacich Maker Night - Register early to reserve a spot. Helping
hands are appreciated - volunteer!
3/1/2017 - 4th Grade Proof of Registration for enrollment at the Kent Office,
1:30-3 pm, scroll down to the Kent section for required paperwork
 

View Entire District Calendar
Download Board-approved 2016-17 District Calendar
Download Board-approved 2017-18 District Calendar

Superintendent's Update

Dear Families and Staff,

The Kentfield School District has a long history of inclusiveness that warrants
revisiting in these divisive times. 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bG3pibW263VMFATY6nPPlrz1A_xt95cv6FTqIwqS6AriZObRlAqtZPHOSPInki8SJXJPEyFPtk8JtBZKvBg9VANP1kLOUN8rwqZOQeoZjc-bN77W-Vau6T_A_vw_OeD132zREYn4oHNdZiPFlpI0YNJ7Qf5utoNtRs8b1Gg7m0MRdWqdUzV1u28CVQIIZS_njWoZTYTw0jRBaAeiQ0qOGqclXLB2DrqGXBS4XMUT6PRupYRZEWORSV1CCgPAQBix&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bG3pibW263VMFATY6nPPlrz1A_xt95cv6FTqIwqS6AriZObRlAqtZJb8jBko4Dpts5IMNoJ7856u_2NN-kKOs3niZAQU-CNirYmGK1lIbfHUZz-BLVcXDjaHQuYCg_mCw3IGcnLWuZzrvUqSInyA_4WeF6t9SArpQrGg9xc6-QxqZyu7gg3n8L3EpeySUPmFnu7J-huazZYH02apxa-knp_f8cYSzdjbTUC2Zekee19N3lCtrA3OTLttOjK-RcEhZ4cJMQ7VXtXY3V-pKSRtEQ==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bG3pibW263VMFATY6nPPlrz1A_xt95cv6FTqIwqS6AriZObRlAqtZJb8jBko4Dpt2DpSzBV5yFcN8h6tkqPuRc8dtSxJZlLnTlYFTBIFu0dgFqL_ok1DBgYlSRLeu3FEmUF1ZAyUsGWnE5LrXphcfjkVPQNRU3i2pli94jxdLnmQUyJsfLkqQiXceerQj3A5VOwNoePPDbyYFd65hDPVbJpBCOA_JUUj&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bG3pibW263VMFATY6nPPlrz1A_xt95cv6FTqIwqS6AriZObRlAqtZPdext0gLifQ1LrBJVLeQfmv5dfn70bl7LVuD6eNOectXNAZ5DdvEGnCUBr_nwBrQi2g-XcDlvKsid6nzKWgtpWnEbxX5irsOI6EbFPLgajUQfoUbDX4KRGjZAcc9B0ZpQPxJI_2Le26AIOAscuDgxaVCMy-6uqCJ5a7mg_KrkDsViaTMFMBXrcCTWdBNaV_qA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bG3pibW263VMFATY6nPPlrz1A_xt95cv6FTqIwqS6AriZObRlAqtZOvDIyV0_dsNdGnC5Vz7M_4d9131PHJ_4kTg7nPUI4KS2C6rko9S2b8f982FohZDIeS-WnLlA1dlvJ5AKRDS0rkJJqJCBCxaKseq5yqZb1UMOyrzTPkdoASJKKUej8IA5IZwFKOa6qv37IQL8pElSv6I7oFSjEGHfl7X5ICcyKa_bEkMupQSr12DmQiIdVRs4RfqXB1alRKdyF6rPvapst23XcNyCMBbANPlWgZGD_AOYVme3BAWY-Q5zV8dqmgKZJCExo-qJonaOxJZl4YLpq3KO_xxA2pLBUSau0Nciq8fE4Epr_GRrPH-XubYmFtNmw==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bG3pibW263VMFATY6nPPlrz1A_xt95cv6FTqIwqS6AriZObRlAqtZKfhjojMdIydaU_qJ4ZlzISmoVh0RJfYDGODK3n5se4fsD01_OlDfdR53dLDKbm235t8-F038qQmiiVOWWryDMkkDYKUYLqbHzWzJWCTVpSzBU1WQLl9Wc0loCkkD5LSSXE7-9l8AtNCx-9LBWOuP2qtiQjvs2mZh6JGi-ccVLsUOFyfcK48alz1HMw_Q2qDNYrb2Deh7oMbjBe-Z2PeI9Hqj_Gbd3BySLv0elAYZ6W7rJnznUerHfk=&c=&ch=


In the 1960s, the Kentfield Multi-Ethnic Committee, led by district parent and
future U.S. Senator, Barbara Boxer, committed to "...bring knowledge and
understanding of minorities to our teachers and to our classrooms." Joan
Brownstein, another parent and future Trustee, recalled that the group hoped to
build bridges and lessen prejudices through knowledge and understanding. The
Committee was influential at the local and state level and Brownstein added that
"Kentfield children would have the knowledge to be able to make a real
contribution to racial harmony." No doubt they did.

Although the Multi-Ethnic Committee called itself a success and proclaimed their
work finished, we know that some work is never finished. 

Since the 1960s, our schools have become gloriously diverse. Spend time in any
of our classrooms and you will meet students from all over the world, who speak a
dozen different languages at home, some of whom may now be reasonably
worried about the safety of themselves and their families, here and abroad.

What I want to say to all of you is that this District is a safe and inclusive
environment for our students, regardless of their race, ethnicity, color, national
origin, religion, age, gender, gender identity, sexual orientation, genetic
information, or disability. And, we will protect students' guaranteed equal access
to school, regardless of their or their families' immigration status.

In the proud tradition of Senator Boxer, Trustee Brownstein and the entire Multi-
Ethnic Committee, the Kentfield School District champions and celebrates
diversity, understanding that our strength and excellence depend 
on it. 

Liz Schott
Superintendent

District Resources

Board Meeting Information and Agendas
Emergency Safety Procedures for Parents
Parenting Series: Addressing Racism
No Bully! Ten Ways To Bully-Proof Your Child

ELAC
English Learners Advisory Committee 

Family Literacy Night

Wednesday, February 15, 2017
6:00-7:30

Bacich Library

Enjoy an evening to explore the joy of reading and delicious
pizza by EXTREME Pizza!

Flyer in English and Spanish

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bG3pibW263VMFATY6nPPlrz1A_xt95cv6FTqIwqS6AriZObRlAqtZAT6ppHjruEz9Y7B35sXHMTWC5TAoM-r1Uh3tIoFsV6fjZOH1DB6yZwLId_HhPwx2BIyzZ0RgE5p2dSsKQq0QVOKwelDpghxW7nT5CfabTIXW7gPTdHC1TiquJUdaAVus_VSx2JR27ZCDLjv5MEU_FoFeReeQQw8Tq-5-GI6cc-V_OoqJlq8_pYWMra8JjKj0b_0Luv0h9Gq&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bG3pibW263VMFATY6nPPlrz1A_xt95cv6FTqIwqS6AriZObRlAqtZOWUR4BKh9iBsHxRQB2hcN19ZRHZ7eOrLSw2R7M8JooDUpERhxpqvE_61IDH89luYhrQ02XsOiqXfwiYEI17rzBETY7kG4shIQ1eY3bB0Xjm0vS07e-m4hDJ1HqSe1IPtgUsPhHPm9DQZTz9j8IPkLqmko-wKDAoimCowYtWSPM-k8waNpb0Rue3CgDQ7CIy_CEMb9PP7fTX&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bG3pibW263VMFATY6nPPlrz1A_xt95cv6FTqIwqS6AriZObRlAqtZOWUR4BKh9iBblw1AnH1mR9LU5OUzDjEoW_eQ5RrbrUbzSuCIjG17f5T0li8v_PQAwk9ltbXqOFAjLN1YQpmHxlXXnCGgDbmzeQD7BOb8IiBn4-YuKwkgFm_anmtOLzFD3jX8mYiDux1Ry-wjzFSOGL0D5FUjFdUT1yM43RTuxBH53uVAyvf5MZ1v7EDIldRNkPSvvjEZEcljZcYlx7SI4s0ZLE4FuBoUTeb-NRQAyI3&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bG3pibW263VMFATY6nPPlrz1A_xt95cv6FTqIwqS6AriZObRlAqtZJJcVvsfOP8KqI-gUjDz3qZM7bBl90rXDmmdJiwhTE4XuSfA8cri9s7Y-xD91ZOclpc6JmDZSO43zBfBxug56sPQBuRbHJoX1yXcDLVnaseiizznY9m4hg7tyzgPDG0ljDzaF8nVQMSnVD8aes6JCtSfPgAxkZPdqy1BPvVEwwSS6vku_T8es-qkJgT0lwkyhaBsy0GPG9Vd&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bG3pibW263VMFATY6nPPlrz1A_xt95cv6FTqIwqS6AriZObRlAqtZE3kJ7KVMVl90ue1UAz9_7lSrryJrUFH69S9iP7h-3vdNmHyQ_S9W1BbqGgqQ1M-ddLPibr8h4jrNhkb-IkGFgsy0loj1ngt4mZFbA4YPrM_Q5_rt5b5yLezhj0iESjGy9u_ye1NIrX4lTczsRuZ-1leZBWUiq2u4ZywZGX4PBi2VmTApPlsLjB6L3pPOnHSV4pKcE0QmjcF&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bG3pibW263VMFATY6nPPlrz1A_xt95cv6FTqIwqS6AriZObRlAqtZE3kJ7KVMVl9g981iHurvCLZbqSSDbaC8sugcoPR-koa4qBm4qEZkCUGIBEhwQA2_IWdXI6CtvSD-7aEjQjlQcfqWxcrYzqKFP2r1ikllN2NOE2fR9SaBrA6WsDy5HrubSxjOFqDnIZ6dNGnDONHZuM0_LgjFZyoUAmWmT0QDg7ly5Ek7GneoUGczR5TrqYcv6kboKklwfz9&c=&ch=


Kent Middle School

Dear Parents,

In these challenging times, it's important to read our Superintendent's message
above. As Superintendent Liz Schott stated, our "District is a safe and inclusive
environment for all of our students." If your child is worried or has questions or
concerns, please direct them to one of our Counselors: Heidi Longo
- hlongo@kentfieldschools.org or Corey Shaw - cshaw@kentfieldschools.org. 
We are here to help you in any way possible.

Exciting news for all of our artists! This year our wonderful yearbook staff is
adding a page for all original Falcon art. Artists may submit a small drawing or
painting by bringing it to Room 34 with their full name on the back. We will scan it
and highlight it on our yearbook showcase page. All original artwork will be
returned to the artist. As a side note, this page will be replacing the "Hall of
Fame" pages, which were the categories of "Best Eyes", "Best Athlete", etc. The
students felt that in keeping with our school focus on kindness and inclusion of all,
it was important to focus on their fellow Falcons' creativity and spirit rather than
what can become a "popularity" page. We are proud of their forward-thinking and
embracing our school climate!

Is your child wondering what to do at lunch? Remind him or her that we have tons
of clubs happening on campus! We've just added a knitting club to Fridays and
Room 34 is always open as a spot to hang out, chat with friends, or catch up on
some homework. We truly value all kids feeling included, so please let us know if
we can help your child find the perfect spot at lunch!

If the campus seems a bit quieter next week, it is because the entire 5th grade will
be at Outdoor Ed at Walker Creek from Monday through Thursday. This is a first
time trip for our youngest Falcons and we are so excited for the opportunity! They
will be hiking, exploring, and bonding as a grade level. A big thanks to Grade
Level Coordinator, Julie Gallagher, who has coordinated all the details, as well as
the many parent volunteers who are making the trip possible. We cannot wait to
hear all about it, 5th graders!!

Finally, ADEPT (Alcohol, Drug Education and Prevention Training) is hosting a
parent evening next Monday, February 6th from 6:30 to 8:00 pm in the Kent
Library. If you have never heard the presentation I highly recommend coming to
listen. They will be working with all 7th graders beginning the week of February
13th and with 6th and 8th grades to follow. We are fortunate to be able to offer this
to all our middle school kids.

Enjoy your weekend and stay dry.

Skip Kniesche
Principal

mailto:hlongo@kentfieldschools.org
mailto:cshaw@kentfieldschools.org


Kent Parent Resources

Download Kent Student-Parent Handbook
Electronic Device Policy Summary
Download Kent 2016-17 Bell Schedule
Safe Routes to School - Stadium Way Information
Kent Library Blog
Private School Application Information and Deadlines
Attendance Hotline to report a student absence: 415-458-5972

Kent Counselors
Corey Shaw

Tuesday-Friday
cshaw@kentfieldschools.org

415-482-9852

Heidi Longo
Monday-Thursday

hlongo@kentfieldschools.org
415-482-9851

2017-18 Kent Registration for Incoming 5th Graders 
(current 4th graders)

Please read the Proof of Residency parent letter: English. Letters
in Spanish and Haitian Creole will be available in the Kent Office.

1. Update your information in PowerSchool. Please complete the registration
by Friday, 2/10/2017. 

2. Submit Proof of Residency documents at the Kent Office on either
2/15/2017 or 3/1/2017 from 1:30 to 3:00 pm. Find paperwork below or in
your student's Friday Folder this week. 

Affidavit to sign and Requirements Form to complete

Visit www.yearbookordercenter.com

Click on "Enter School Name" and enter
"Kent Middle School." 

Make sure to click on Kent Middle School
in Kentfield.

8th Grade Graduation Slide Show

Please send photographs to kellianderson43@gmail.com. Group
pictures of the kids are highly encouraged, especially pictures
of the students when they were in elementary school. Individual
pictures will be used on occasion as well. Every child will be
represented. 

Redwood-bound 8th Grade Parents  

Be involved next year at Redwood High School! The RHS Parent-
Teacher-Student Association (PTSA) is currently putting together
the board for next year. The PTSA needs one or two parents to be

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bG3pibW263VMFATY6nPPlrz1A_xt95cv6FTqIwqS6AriZObRlAqtZHoMcgNlD2SL8LNknuzcHgg_bS80-tRMpJ_9SMMt3BriRnLxNRNPhcNfw0D6oKe100nzYE3gWMRvgOVPdT1MggJvGRaxIfgUK1KvgloUKwnMLjAx-vv-VVulzW7aKeZjchj3m2voPI1xLIOT0-4TzvWqEXXEOpk3Ryah3qqdiz_zEgDy54wz81cvL_MgvZM0-oYJbWX0Mvyd67gm95x6xf2TeZa87AGkIf22U8PS-j3o6NTde9v2wLM=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bG3pibW263VMFATY6nPPlrz1A_xt95cv6FTqIwqS6AriZObRlAqtZOWUR4BKh9iBcg58dLE8w9Yp132Hv9sseXU7SvNEZGNEAN4tkGRoj_vykz69-rUO0U58n9WWMUfy4ve_rSTdqBfc1vRAp49YgEl6KKurVZSmhdCn_q99mvy1yNJNFwL58kKcD882VlZ8_mG4ymDAMFjZp9ZCfHZ1YzvP5JMFDVWqflT17VZRkRk4uJ2pkAxC4TLIZZT1JMqd&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bG3pibW263VMFATY6nPPlrz1A_xt95cv6FTqIwqS6AriZObRlAqtZBWP1r5NXGUB5qqw2AVGzcSNh_ePWvXlcnVxjJ5cfrOLwGByX23Ab6xWHPtmCmfGiy4Ul7MJrN6a8UgIlcTdLOYzpIzdw6aEFeiaKXJUBvTVLtsyCDkhQs94hMEXdkqZOtwHnjCrVzly4gOHDGwJBr7Wgoytbi7aapDALiEHSYpf_eTlKEuEAbm1FieOUWI7OTbjiU-Ek6haWjgpcfxF5nt1Z0UGUC1TY_AdBJhOABqEyjUinxGg5oc=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bG3pibW263VMFATY6nPPlrz1A_xt95cv6FTqIwqS6AriZObRlAqtZGL9E9Xfjgn1xQTrO0rwE0gOskyKiEucpTP9encKe11V6HcoMo_jU5kpH9MO9rdTfJ02YzH6dPC2mcDO1FBDB_RQDfPmq8GLZCv7APmw2Dgnh4H4ygBNZtWSDcnARpFD0WAhRzrgl8gLHtPHDM2UZmcOpP1ZPhZU2Z0XN8Xs_ROjnF55kgubrgxW5hHcIoFzk_FbX-2vgMNL4poleIYHYfpV_Pts7xWkVg==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bG3pibW263VMFATY6nPPlrz1A_xt95cv6FTqIwqS6AriZObRlAqtZPX2n6nWNTGbUmZd0SRrtrP0MHVBQd6TbeOEbQ09UPIjQJr63fCgl7IKdwGkNB4YsaduPIG7aZDGIfJtMjoTb1OPD1VmBbJZH_xDhYPds5TxGtvOOT7xVfhiezws2sv2c2nnstkmAgtQ&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bG3pibW263VMFATY6nPPlrz1A_xt95cv6FTqIwqS6AriZObRlAqtZJcXfe890uGZM3VfoNYT41hrFKpYs4U4qolvgjASsNRC6Hsj4NAQU9aM97CCrK__ISKIQA9aoGfXODPAQGFwbr1ej8vY14gZlMUfU9JTa8D8_PkZZPBj4l36h9g19pWWjzpMWc-bdsKgXqaQpbFAtgpQY9HNgNcYqgl6bZVzMbS6rqOo8NW-WVkRsgXgImBrF4jYoAybLJdhjHhGOj7ViA8jMm6shU87ea01Pyn7PfInimiSU-w327M=&c=&ch=
mailto:cshaw@kentfieldschools.org
mailto:hlongo@kentfieldschools.org
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bG3pibW263VMFATY6nPPlrz1A_xt95cv6FTqIwqS6AriZObRlAqtZJb8jBko4DptXusFcNtFMcZTLbpEWlDoKWeFCQ7Cts_mGQMG7fQvOwKDGM5iuV_aOkrSo8RLkTcqatxZzCKSIyptK5vpgce568XRFF1lTrnC7G0N8VAv64RU3HUQ9pkmxjKMY7PmPXmDi-LIklBH8LEfy4En5IKUbJ9nkgfSfOtakzzxsHszW05lhuydydLc9q4y-SKJsoo2&c=&ch=
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the Freshmen Representative to the board for the 2017-2018
school year. Additionally, there are other open Committee and
Board positions, such as Parliamentarian and Parent Ed. If
interested please contact Cheryl Pole for more information
at cspole@me.com.

Kent Sports

Basketball Schedules

6th Grade 7th Grade 8th Grade

Golf Team

Golf team sign-ups are now posted in the locker rooms.
Practices should start by the end of February. Stay tuned
to the broadcast! 

Bacich Elementary School

Dear Parents,

As you well know, parenting is hard work and we need to pace ourselves through
the years. As the mother of two grown boys, I look back and realize that some of
the most important parenting work that my husband and I did was when they were
between the ages of five and twelve - the age of our students at Bacich.

It was during these early years, where life was forever busy and it seemed as
though there was limited "adult time." The calendar was always full and sleep
never felt complete. There were baseball games, soccer practices, play dates,
volunteer projects, school functions to attend, and more. The boys were of the age
where we wanted and needed to know where they were and whom they were with
- and for the most part, they followed our plan and answered our questions.

As they moved into teenage life, they pushed to become more independent; they
were less inclined to fill us in on life's daily details and they were not always willing
to follow our plans. While we were available to meet their needs and very much
interested in their lives, we realized that their peers and friendships were taking
on a greater importance and our influence was taking a back seat.

Looking back, I realize that our family values, our expectations and our influence,
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while not over, needed to be rooted securely in place by the time they reached the
middle school years. They needed a firm foundation to successfully and safely
navigate this bigger, more complicated world - beyond our vision and often
beyond our immediate control.

Allowing our young children room to make mistakes and opportunities to suffer
the consequences (when the stakes are small) is important. Modeling the values
and behaviors we want them to follow (even when you don't think they are
watching!) and providing a balance of love and firm, consistent boundaries, are
essential parenting practices that I assure you will prepare them well for life after
Bacich.

This parenting business is challenging; pace yourself; the race is long, but it is
also a wonderfully rewarding one. 

Sally Peck
Principal

Dear Parents,
 
In light of our Superintendent's recent message to our families, I would like to
reiterate my personal commitment to providing a "safe, inclusive learning
environment" for our beautifully diverse student population. 
 
As Ms. Schott shared, Bacich is home to children whose families come from all
over the world. We are proud of this fact and celebrate it. Unfortunately, recent
events have given some of our children cause for concern over their and their
family's safety and well-being and/or immigration status, either at home or
abroad. As always, I am available to meet with any child or parent who may be
suffering from fear or worry. I am bilingual (Spanish) and we can hire an
interpreter if needed for other languages that may be spoken. It is highly important
to me personally and to our district that there is a sense of trust in our community,
among all of its valued members. Please don't hesitate to reach out, if I am able
to help in any way.
 

Right in line with the value of "trust" that we hold as a
community, is this month's Character Counts focus on
"Trustworthiness". All of our classes will be reading
"The Lion and the Mouse," one of Aesop's Fables.  

We hope that you will continue the conversation at
home about what it means to be a trustworthy person,
namely:

Be honest.



Do what you say you'll do.
Don't deceive.
Have the courage to do the right thing.
Be loyal; stand by your friends, your family, and
your community.

I am confident, now more than ever, that by working together we can continue to
grow decent, honest, courageous, and loving young people.
 
Kindly,

Maia Yamasaki
Bacich School Counselor

Bacich Parent Resources

Download Bacich Student-Parent Handbook
Download Bacich 2016-17 Bell Schedule
Safe Routes to School
Car Line Procedures
Bacich School Potraits Ordering
Attendance Hotline to report a student absence: 415-925-2222

P.E. Music
Parents and Kids

Bacich Library
News

Art Blog

Bacich School Tours

Tours are available for children entering Transitional Kindergarten through Fourth
grade. These tours are for new Kentfield School District residents only and are
limited to 10 people per tour. 
 
Tour Dates
  
February 15 March 8

March 22
April 5
April 19

May 3
May 17

Tour Registration and Information

Attention Current 4th Grade Families
2017-18 Kent Registration for Incoming 5th Graders 

Proof of Residency Parent Letter English. Letters in Spanish and Haitian Creole
will be available in the Kent Office.
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1. Update your information in PowerSchool. Please complete the registration
by Friday, 2/10/2017. 

2. Submit Proof of Residency documents at the Kent Office on either
2/15/2017 or 3/1/2017 from 1:30 to 3:00 pm. Find the paperwork below or
in your student's Friday Folder this week. 

Affidavit to sign and Requirements Form to complete

Bacich Library

During the month of January, we celebrated the winter season, Martin Luther
King, Jr., and Chinese New Year. 

In TK, we read some wonderful winter books and discussed what we can do in
this season. In kindergarten, we read books about animals in winter to
accompany their study of hibernation, migration, and adaptation. Our first graders
learned how to find a "just right book" by using the Five Finger and Goldilocks
rules. Ask your child about these methods for find the right book on your next
library visit. First graders will now be allowed to check out two books every week.
One is a free choice and the other book has to be a beginning chapter book that
is "just right." We continue to cover the Information Literacy benchmarks. 

In second, third, and fourth grade classes we just finished a unit on genres. We
will continue research skills learning why we use a dictionary and a
thesaurus. Sarah Butts, Marin County Librarian, visited our fourth graders in the
library to discuss upcoming events at the Corte Madera Library.

Chinese Dragon Display

We celebrated Chinese New Year and
the Year of the Rooster by reading, The
Year of the Rooster by Oliver Clyde
Chin, Why Rat Comes First, a tale of
the Chinese zodiac retold by Clara Yen,
and Sam and the Lucky Money by
Karen Chinn.

In February, we will continue to read the newly announced Caldecott, Newbery,
Coretta Scott King, and Theodor Seuss Geisel award winning books. See my
library blog  for reviews of these award winning books for your child to read at the
library. 
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This month, we will be celebrating Black History Month. In second grade we will
read Henry's Freedom Box, the story of Henry "Box" Brown who mailed himself to
freedom by Ellen Levine, and A Good Night for Freedom by Barbara Olenyik
Morrow. This is the story of Levi Coffin, President of the Underground Railroad,
who with the help of young Hallie, manages to save two young slave girls from
slave catchers. In third and fourth grade we will read Patricia Polacco's Mr.
Lincoln's Way, the story of a principal who helps his students overcome
intolerance and we also read Freedom Summer, a wonderful story about
friendship and prejudice.

See you in the library! 

Susan Warnick
Bacich Librarian

     

Bacich Activities

Bacich Lunchtime Game Room 

The Game Room is available on Tuesdays and Thursdays as a place for students
to play games during lunch recess. Students love having a quiet place to play
games. If you are interested in helping please contact Raina Sobel at
rainasobel@mac.com or Katie Ward at kward@kentfieldschools.org.

Bacich Upcycling Art Installation

Bacich Art teacher Barbara Libby creates an
annual Bacich Upcycling Art Installation. This
purposeful activity connects students as artists and
gives them the exciting opportunity to be part of a
large installation. The 2017 Bacich Upcycling Art
Installation will entail one large art installation per
grade level, temporarily installed in different
locations around the Bacich campus. 

Students will be introduced to the term and concept of upcycling. Upcycling is the
practice of creating a product/project from waste or unwanted items or adapting
an existing product in some way to add value. The purpose of upcycling is
reducing waste and improving the efficiency of the resources used.

Each grade level is assigned a product/material to collect for the upcycling art
project. Remember to ask neighbors, friends, and family if they have any of these
materials. 

Products/materials to be upcycled by grade level:

TK/K 1st Grade 2nd Grade 3rd Grade 4th Grade

Aluminum or tin
cans any size,

soda cans,

Colored
cardboard
(gift boxes,

Plastic water
bottles 

CD's Old eyeglasses,
sunglasses 3-D

glasses, and

mailto:rainasobel@mac.com
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soup cans, and
food cans. 

Need to be
cleaned, no

sharp edges!
We are hoping
to collect 150

cans.

cereal boxes,
and

cardboard
with

interesting
colors/prints). 

Boxes need
to be taken
apart and
flattened.

We are
hoping to

collect 150
1qt plastic

bottles.

We are hoping
to collect 500

CDs.

play/costume
glasses with or
without lenses. 

We are hoping to
collect 150 pairs.

We are also collecting small items to embellish and decorate the upcycled
artworks. 

Please look in your kitchen, garage, office, or play room for ribbons, string, yarn,
citrus or onion bags, beads, buttons, feathers, shine things, plastic spoons and

forks, screws, nuts, bolts, legos, and puzzle pieces. 

Please bring your collected items to the Bacich art room 
by February 13, 2017

Save The Date: 
Bacich Upcycling Art Installation Open House - April 6th 2017

Kentfield Kudos
Kent Students Share Stories 
on the Value Trustworthiness

Trustworthiness Skit

At Kentfield School District, we value
the importance of older students
modeling behavior that represents our
district's values to our younger students.
We create opportunities that allow our
older students to play leadership roles
and strengthen the connection between
students at Bacich Elementary and
Kent Middle School. 

Kent Service Innovation first trimester students organized a Character Counts
Education assembly for Bacich students on Friday, January 13th. As part of
Bacich's Character Education program, the assembly focused on the value of
"trustworthiness," as it relates to kindness and service. 

Our Bacich students were thrilled to have the "older students" visit their
campus. Asal Takesh, Kiley Giordano, Annie Goldstein, and Cole Lewis
performed an engaging skit about trustworthiness and shared events in their lives
that exemplified the importance of trustworthiness. These Kent students made a
big impression on our Bacich bears! Bacich teachers loved seeing their former
students share their expertise on trustworthiness with the Bacich students. 



Kudos to Melissa Stephens and the Kent Service Innovation students for
organizing the Kent students and preparing such an awesome presentation. We
look forward to more Bacich-Kent assemblies and activities.

Support Kentfield Schools

Our kids are counting on 
all of us this year!  

SAVE THE DATE for this
year's auction!

KIK PRESENTS STUDIO
54

Bid, dine, dance and raise
money for our schools!

Sponsorship
Opportunities Available

2016-2017 
Annual Giving 

Thank You

click to donate online

Thank you to all of the businesses that support kik!

Please support the businesses that support our community!

kik Promotional and Tab Page Sponsors
kik Business Yellow Pages 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bG3pibW263VMFATY6nPPlrz1A_xt95cv6FTqIwqS6AriZObRlAqtZGL9E9Xfjgn1yIWKamtgENYdj51eQt4ZGKCZzCag1ucWrAS8Eo2KdU-wBu706TsosrkHyPTthZdmYIc_17v88RyWxmSyWFuOBE5n72XtNSD0B7fFk_Kug6I=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bG3pibW263VMFATY6nPPlrz1A_xt95cv6FTqIwqS6AriZObRlAqtZE3kJ7KVMVl9AzanA_apbJvt8F5Ave_yL7D9jHMpt_9UTJC2Mk3zWQA6oZv7LDBg81B2tjKwJ6UE4mddKwxIfCghPn3TM-Yv4AZBYtDguiQ3OdNWF0b7Boiz2xEo9R18qpUOn_0vn5GYZ3DsEPsD5fp3wGmgVuf0Ml_dkW1tII2RJaVf2LJsHTbFQVSuQdttKGqJ8ihUWDrf&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bG3pibW263VMFATY6nPPlrz1A_xt95cv6FTqIwqS6AriZObRlAqtZDwuvOPUr6_EqlmzQ7-vlWdwkgCdafGNJDDcTVHQvmQOuVCP8pcq-a1XYDogO167DZlO1mhQ89A_SXGhy7l7lb9MmNIyaeU84PWMWiXtU_nwRC4gD1VYlWo=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bG3pibW263VMFATY6nPPlrz1A_xt95cv6FTqIwqS6AriZObRlAqtZOvDIyV0_dsNlxDsBnwW95caXQo6ZswcC_A1zCEvUAbXxoHMBOMeNkjAor4NplaTp2fjAYQ5je96IeccIj_WSHENUxwaP01iSmoUTlZFUdthdOT48rLSY5MRjcpV0n3YT2AMIwooaORLN99QxDgIowMwCGvqJL3Y5Wa-y4ORHHLKVBV3t3y1gTvVnnSjisMdHq_B1j6derSxR4HZNyc_wd0=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bG3pibW263VMFATY6nPPlrz1A_xt95cv6FTqIwqS6AriZObRlAqtZOvDIyV0_dsNlxDsBnwW95caXQo6ZswcC_A1zCEvUAbXxoHMBOMeNkjAor4NplaTp2fjAYQ5je96IeccIj_WSHENUxwaP01iSmoUTlZFUdthdOT48rLSY5MRjcpV0n3YT2AMIwooaORLN99QxDgIowMwCGvqJL3Y5Wa-y4ORHHLKVBV3t3y1gTvVnnSjisMdHq_B1j6derSxR4HZNyc_wd0=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bG3pibW263VMFATY6nPPlrz1A_xt95cv6FTqIwqS6AriZObRlAqtZOvDIyV0_dsNlxDsBnwW95caXQo6ZswcC_A1zCEvUAbXxoHMBOMeNkjAor4NplaTp2fjAYQ5je96IeccIj_WSHENUxwaP01iSmoUTlZFUdthdOT48rLSY5MRjcpV0n3YT2AMIwooaORLN99QxDgIowMwCGvqJL3Y5Wa-y4ORHHLKVBV3t3y1gTvVnnSjisMdHq_B1j6derSxR4HZNyc_wd0=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bG3pibW263VMFATY6nPPlrz1A_xt95cv6FTqIwqS6AriZObRlAqtZGL9E9Xfjgn1yIWKamtgENYdj51eQt4ZGKCZzCag1ucWrAS8Eo2KdU-wBu706TsosrkHyPTthZdmYIc_17v88RyWxmSyWFuOBE5n72XtNSD0B7fFk_Kug6I=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bG3pibW263VMFATY6nPPlrz1A_xt95cv6FTqIwqS6AriZObRlAqtZOWUR4BKh9iBdmq6WLwr-iqTIlk1y0-bLNJYJ5pi3Hm_gIPHHNL8WRqqZFElXXJAyZOBiAQa2O10Jj_8zpZl_0raG0lGqhUeX7Zb49ZCMK_aGHwcwWacq1D2wNO7wNPqSoANHpA961-4Hv9QM6-sLE8PFNFsf_rLD4HfXES3QpF6V5TZbnTxrIFWlUM3ZjTkzoGRt9vKknK3&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bG3pibW263VMFATY6nPPlrz1A_xt95cv6FTqIwqS6AriZObRlAqtZOWUR4BKh9iB0TKh8IMfR3YLCbisNxZ3fnm7pX1wQnXZEoYvOrNTm-MScR_zD1pY6xa5gJb3P8TDd9Dt-Iy4A-vj5iPqerh5AAc_VkGjSxXKLRncCWLyfxCUqjKJX0S2AMiSWPCqNQa9DhfDgbEGae_cDcISHgimcPPZz30sd02cq9Cig1Y7kJkpswX0qWRjqnWsvCkjpGQh&c=&ch=


 
Discover 3 ways to support Kentfield Schools that will

cost you nothing!
 

Click on Icon For Detailed Information...

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bG3pibW263VMFATY6nPPlrz1A_xt95cv6FTqIwqS6AriZObRlAqtZKfhjojMdIydwtNwNIQnbFLWHD68HStwN9K80RoldcaCwoatTtJ2oVSeh3uwd4uwiQ6_kFacC1du9-HaRLVfq13mk8ginS2Heas5E1eaoGi5T-FxikEvpMTubx0j-wPBqoz2A1u811kt1fw1xKWZ4nYH72-su9uvxuEM5ecK0lboso2JcbifETLiA8YFCcp446svEQUeCZsRFZZ3pADtj-hSyxQN97Gan1YGsq2b7AsA&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bG3pibW263VMFATY6nPPlrz1A_xt95cv6FTqIwqS6AriZObRlAqtZJb8jBko4Dpts5IMNoJ7856u_2NN-kKOs3niZAQU-CNirYmGK1lIbfHUZz-BLVcXDjaHQuYCg_mCw3IGcnLWuZzrvUqSInyA_4WeF6t9SArpQrGg9xc6-QxqZyu7gg3n8L3EpeySUPmFnu7J-huazZYH02apxa-knp_f8cYSzdjbTUC2Zekee19N3lCtrA3OTLttOjK-RcEhZ4cJMQ7VXtXY3V-pKSRtEQ==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bG3pibW263VMFATY6nPPlrz1A_xt95cv6FTqIwqS6AriZObRlAqtZE3kJ7KVMVl9TNbog5DONfgF7TiTwAwRtBEDS9GHa0kKODmJobQaD0euTsraa9uJSI85uVJVlKBQ42XUlh2HEHnqwK7hc1NE-cK3O4D6hiYLDtsM2zoIbgqtWIDJLgH3vhmo-28ORnaZtmJu04PIpXr2S-U-gHYW6kZH4kUWbh2hcpXOWkqlsfFM5zn56C4bDQk4pmO8gwdyDixJKb_OV_nqgUQgv4G2ePQ9VU2MgKbn&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bG3pibW263VMFATY6nPPlrz1A_xt95cv6FTqIwqS6AriZObRlAqtZPHOSPInki8Sryyk4P3FkFtK6bF2D61W7tuPtOBtLL--K66nWJtkYNlauXmpVK_mbCQv49LywPadcelOdJuWeEvScf4FLIKb2MXOX-VqlIcNlu291dzIgNA=&c=&ch=
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http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bG3pibW263VMFATY6nPPlrz1A_xt95cv6FTqIwqS6AriZObRlAqtZJb8jBko4DpttksDaDBfcoLjcYLGeEGIyx9Jxob1zZYl1vIcqt48jxEhqj2N-QxFHucAD1GkjbL1o3HxGsQt54CupFUI0xbyBOjbGQwSoywuy4bgKiwaBI6qqPch5roywtdIb3l8OmAhsTaMPGjYNtH-vp5cE5fMbDYCFBWgXn-Di8EqXKFMsuk=&c=&ch=


 Community Announcements

Corte Madera Library Events 

Storytimes for babies - 6 year old children

Read Flyer

Read To A Dog

First Saturday of Every Month, 2-3 pm
Call the children's librarian at 415-924-6382 to
schedule a time for your child to read to a dog. 

Read Flyer

Quick Links

District Contacts
PowerSchool Parent Portal
Student Lunch Order
Safe Routes to School
Local Funding Information

Download KSD Mobile App

Kentfield School District | 750 College Avenue, Kentfield, CA 94904
415-458-5130 phone | 415-458-5137 fax | www.kentfieldschools.org

 Archived Newsletters Available Here

STAY CONNECTED:

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bG3pibW263VMFATY6nPPlrz1A_xt95cv6FTqIwqS6AriZObRlAqtZGL9E9Xfjgn104o9mXaauBB6VLvlbJBNXXKL1zEujf3pkLh-dDDnFXGVZNNrnCaZTKe4DVj5AEIWy-rlyDHlN02fQBUjosCVKXgXklD4GHzv&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bG3pibW263VMFATY6nPPlrz1A_xt95cv6FTqIwqS6AriZObRlAqtZLHM-TqVEmly2OA5pW_klC6ZhVUDph7hXEekqV4soDQ-6mlK8O1cFpnjdgB464r4o5uYW2_MUscaUEG-q51zsJR5fC2IKiY7rQObIRrHfImZYuHDXLtNmBjksazBoBZs-Wdk1bKDb3GWBWHZkAQR4VrUhZP-WDlnFGAUFpAxrnVwBVqqXJv58EeaS7wKZYR_SFXF_I4msqrG&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bG3pibW263VMFATY6nPPlrz1A_xt95cv6FTqIwqS6AriZObRlAqtZG5jLqyRJrvupgzMrP5g7OsffezFnTSSEUSLE7MtN6T1a6P6QQrYfAc-Ql-qc9JPsceTIsUpWBzp4Ab5OsWQsgltx1FTm_375gaHmTlNkA4qJ_0kP0EdPH2330NO--U5KsV5rBHp3mIPk1vrgELVxM3hSLWeEPh8rePbhTFqFIRSw1wcmF4EJjHnw87UC-8JCkM0DrktRkn_&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bG3pibW263VMFATY6nPPlrz1A_xt95cv6FTqIwqS6AriZObRlAqtZJb8jBko4DptieQeFv5WSSxuDPidgKT7-3dAPAhlZHxbkju6b97GDoUP8A_nMwYzxWCPIg9ZZhf-D3xLX09Pbd3ON5N4wG8LiyGQaCb-9aWdFj6ISr1XOqaDqsxgh1pt5jVbT4DR1nbrmWGruCaLtk2DgQYEoNtdkFVpA3HPIO9fG0vjaZmtufM4ZGVZdq9QjmNFAeM5st21&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bG3pibW263VMFATY6nPPlrz1A_xt95cv6FTqIwqS6AriZObRlAqtZG5jLqyRJrvupgzMrP5g7OsffezFnTSSEUSLE7MtN6T1a6P6QQrYfAc-Ql-qc9JPsceTIsUpWBzp4Ab5OsWQsgltx1FTm_375gaHmTlNkA4qJ_0kP0EdPH2330NO--U5KsV5rBHp3mIPk1vrgELVxM3hSLWeEPh8rePbhTFqFIRSw1wcmF4EJjHnw87UC-8JCkM0DrktRkn_&c=&ch=
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